

IMPORTANT MESSAGE!

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

COVID - 19 PANDEMIC

Due to the COVID – 19 pandemic, we will be taking measurers within the office, to ensure the health & safety of our staff and our members.

We are trying to limit physical social contact, as per Government guide lines in order to maintain a safe work environment. Therefore, we ask that you conduct any business you may need to do with the local, by either telephone or email instead of going to your local area hall.

Boilermakers Local 128 takes pride in the high health and safety standards we have achieved. I thank you for your patience and trust you understand the importance of this endeavour. You will be kept updated with any pertinent changes.

Fraternally yours,

Roy Suths

ROY GRILLS

Business Manager / Secretary Treasurer Boilermakers Local 128 Ontario

RG/pff

